
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, October 24, 2021 

Important Dates: 

Middle School 
Halloween Event  
Friday October 29th 
6:00PM 
 
 
Deadline to order 
Christmas Wreaths 
Friday, October 29th  
 
 
All Saints Day Mass 
Monday, November 1st 
10:30  
 
 
Deadline to order 
Thanksgiving Pies 
Thursday, November 4th   
 
 
No School Veteran’s 
Day 
Thursday, November 11th  
 
 
First Friday Mass 
Friday, November 5th 10:30 
 
 
Mass of 
Remembrance 
Saturday, November 20th 
9:00 

A Letter from the Guild:  

Congratulations to this week’s October Cash Raffle Winners: 

Monday – Richard Johnson & Jessica Martel    
Tuesday – Chris Murphy & Victoria Sheehan 
Wednesday – Rivers Family & Victoria Sheehan 
Thursday – Alyson Dykeman & Sebastian Perkins 
Friday – Lindsey Royston 
 
Trunk or Treat was a spooktacular time!  The kids had so much fun 
trick or treating and showing off their costumes, and all the trunks 
were amazing! Congratulations to our trunk winners: The Casey 
Family, The Riley Family and The Poussard Family. Also, 
thank you to Gentel Larochelle, Kristen Luongo and Erica 
Vozzella for planning this fun event.  
A special Thank You to Rizzo’s Pizza in Middleton for donating 
pizza to the event! 
 
Middle School Night at Crescent Farms is this Friday! Don’t 
forget children 12 and under need to be accompanied by an adult in 
the maze. 
 
Don’t forget the deadline to order Christmas Wreaths is this 
Friday October 29th and the deadline to order Pies is Thursday 
November 4th! These Deadlines are strict per the companies we are 
ordering from.  
**NO ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THESE DATES** 
 
Thank you to everyone that joined us at the Guild Meeting, our 
next meeting will be Wednesday November 17th at 7:00PM in the 
school cafeteria.  All are welcome.   
 

Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & Events 
at: https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, you loved me first and you gave your life for me. Fill me 
with a joyful heart and a generous spirit that is ready to serve and to 
do whatever you command. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 

 



 
 

 
 

  



 



 
 
 
 



 
 



 


